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General Motors Adds 6,900 Workers Post-
bankruptcy

Since emerging from bankruptcy last year, General Motors has added or 

recalled 6,900 workers back to its operations, mostly (about 1,100) in 

Michigan.  In addition, GM’s second financial report, due out this month, 

will report the auto company’s first quarter results of an $865 million 

profit for the period ending March 31.

In a telephone interview, vice chairman Steve Girsky said the expected 

people to be encouraged by the results.  Out of the 6,900 jobs, about 

1,100 of them are in Michigan at the Delta Township plant near Lansing, a 

new battery plant in Brownstown Township and other GM facilities in Bay 

City and Warren.  The company has also increased its workers in 3 

Canadian facilities by 2,700 since its bankruptcy.

In the United States, the total number of employees General Motors has 

on its payroll dropped drastically by 45,000 over the past 3 years.  The 

number was 122,000 as at the end of 2006 but it fell to only 77,000 in 

2009.
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If you or your company are struggling with debts in this economic 

recession, consider bankruptcy as a means to eliminate them.  

Bankruptcy is a provision in law that allows you to write off or pay your 

debts over a period of time, while protecting you from creditors’ 

harassments.  Call us at (813) 200-4133 for a free consultation or visit 

http://tampabankruptcy.pro.
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